Town of Springdale Notice of Testing
Previous notice of 8/4/12 testing has been changed 
due to a funeral.

Town of Springdale residents, please note that the vote tabulating and handicapped ballot-marking machines will be tested on Wednesday, 

Aug. 8, 2012, at 3 p.m. in the Town Hall. The public is invited.

Post: 8/2/12          Vicki Anderson, Clerk
